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Re: “LED Street Light Replacement Project- BID A"    February 17, 2011 

Bid # LED-A-027-022311 
 

 
The following are questions received from a Bidder. The answers are issued for Information Only. These are not 
addendum items. (Addendum #1 and #2 shall be acknowledged on page BF-2 of the Bid Proposal). 
 
 

1. On F-2 Certification of Bidder Regarding Equal Employment Opportunity, questions 2 and 3….  Do the 
questions refer to any previous work that was conducted in compliance with the contracts in question 1?  Or is 
the question asking for our bid amount and anticipated performance period?   Answer: Question 2 and 3 refer to 
the current bid proposal not past work. 
 

2. In regards to page BF-11, item #20, List OSHA certification details and dates”, given that there is no 
installation requirement for this bid, is it acceptable for us to respond "Not Applicable"? Answer: Yes, however 
still indicate in item #19 any OSHA inspections and violations for the past three years if applicable. 
 

3. In addendum # 1, it was noted existing

 

 fixtures that are to be replaced have four different wattages. Are the 
bidders to supply a price for the 40W LED fixture only as noted in the bid specifications? Answer: Yes, 
give only 1 unit price for Base Bid for 40W LED fixture as specified. ( also include unit price for Alternate 
Bid Item). 
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